Avner Pediatric Nephrology
When somebody should go to the books stores, search initiation by shop, shelf
by shelf, it is essentially problematic. This is why we allow the ebook
compilations in this website. It will very ease you to see guide avner
pediatric nephrology as you such as.
By searching the title, publisher, or authors of guide you in reality want, you
can discover them rapidly. In the house, workplace, or perhaps in your method
can be all best place within net connections. If you point to download and
install the avner pediatric nephrology, it is unquestionably simple then, since
currently we extend the join to purchase and make bargains to download and
install avner pediatric nephrology consequently simple!

Pediatric Nephrology RN Srivastava 2011-06-01 This book fifth edition of
Pediatric Nephrology has been important advances of the mechanisms and
management of various renal disorders in children have taken place since the
previous edition of this book. These have been incorporated and the contents
extensively revised. Several new authors, having many years of clinical and
investigative experience in the area of their expertise, have contributed. The
chapters on electrolyte and acid-base disorders, nephrotic syndrome, acute
kidney injury, urinary tract infection, tubulopathies, chronic kidney disease,
renal replacement therapy, voiding disorders and neonatal renal problems have
been expanded and provide most recent information, particularly concerning
management of related diseases. A small section on prevention of kidney
diseases has been added. The emphasis remains on renal function and its
derangement, diagnostic evaluation and treatment of important conditions.
Pediatric nephrology Ellis D. Avner 2016
Nephrology and Fluid/Electrolyte Physiology William Oh 2018-06-25 Dr. Richard
Polin’s Neonatology Questions and Controversies series highlights the most
challenging aspects of neonatal care, offering trustworthy guidance on up-todate diagnostic and treatment options in the field. In each volume, renowned
experts address the clinical problems of greatest concern to today’s
practitioners, helping you handle difficult practice issues and provide
optimal, evidence-based care to every patient. Stay fully up to date in this
fast-changing field with Nephrology and Fluid/Electrolyte Physiology, 3rd
Edition. New chapters on Inherited Disorders of Calcium, Phosphate and
Magnesium; Fluid and Electrolyte Management of High Risk Infants; Renal
Development and Molecular Pathogenesis of Renal Dysplasia; and Prenatal
Programming, which describes how prenatal insults can result in hypertension,
kidney and cardiovascular disease. The most current clinical information,
including new content on the molecular basis for hereditary tubulopathies and
inherited disorders of calcium, phosphate, and magnesium homeostasis. New
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information on genetics and pharmacology, neonatal hypertension, diuretic use
in the newborn, prenatal programming of adult diseases, lung fluid balance, and
much more. Consistent chapter organization to help you find information quickly
and easily. The most authoritative advice available from world-class
neonatologists who share their knowledge of new trends and developments in
neonatal care. Purchase each volume individually, or get the entire 7-volume
set! Gastroenterology and Nutrition Hematology, Immunology and Genetics
Hemodynamics and Cardiology Infectious Disease and Pharmacology New Volume!
Nephrology and Fluid/Electrolyte Physiology Neurology The Newborn Lung
Pediatric Nephrology in the ICU Stefan G. Kiessling 2008-11-16 The
responsibilities of the Pediatric Nephrologist in the Nephrologist and other
involved specialists is vital to critical care setting are multifaceted.
Management of optimize the outcome for each individual child. acute renal
failure with and without renal replacement In this first edition of the book,
we have included therapy, fluid and electrolyte abnormalities and hyperchapters focused on general topics in pediatric nephr- tensive emergencies are
only some of the major clinical ogy that are most germane to the care of the
critically circumstances where the renal specialist is involved in ill child.
We have tried to look at the clinical situations the care of children admitted
to the Pediatric Intensive from the aspect of both the Pediatric Intensivist
and Care Unit. Due to the complex and specialized care renal specialist. We
hope that this book will supply the required, critical care nephrology could
even be consid- medical providers with a framework to approach the ered a
separate entity compared to the clinical scenar- challenges faced in practicing
Pediatric Intensive Care ios treated in the outpatient setting or on the
inpatient Nephrology. pediatric ward.
Pediatric Nephrology Ellis D. Avner 2009-08-20 Here is an extensive update of
Pediatric Nephrology, which has become the standard reference text in the
field. It is global in perspective and reflects the international group of
editors, who are well-recognized experts in pediatric nephrology. Within this
text, the development of kidney structure and function is followed by detailed
and comprehensive chapters on all childhood kidney diseases.
Pediatrics Steven P. Shelov 1996 ere is a concise, practical guide for third
year medical students seeking to make the most of their pediatric clinical
clerkship. Stressing logical, efficient problem solving, differential diagnosis
and implementation of treatment, the text also helps the reader understand the
distinctions between ambulatory and in-patient settings
Protocols in Pediatric Nephrology A. Bagga 2017-03-30
Pediatric Dialysis Bradley A. Warady 2012-12-06 The provision of optimal
dialysis therapy to children requires a thorough understanding of the multidisciplinary manner in which the pediatric patient is affected by renal
insufficiency. Knowledge of the technical aspects of peritoneal dialysis,
hemodialysis and continuous renal replacement therapy must be complemented by
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attention to issues such as anemia, renal osteodystrophy, hypertension, growth,
cognitive development, nutrition, nursing care and the psychosocial adaptation
of the child and family to chronic disease. The inaugural edition of Pediatric
Dialysis provides a comprehensive review of these and other related topics with
a singular emphasis on the unique aspects of their application to children.
With authoritative, clinically relevant, well-referenced chapters written by a
host of recognized international experts who emphasize key aspects of
contemporary management, Pediatric Dialysis has been designed to serve as a
primary resource to all clinicians involved in the care of the pediatric
dialysis patient.
Oxford Textbook of Clinical Nephrology 2016
Nephrotic Syndrome in Pediatric Patients Agnieszka Swiatecka-Urban 2017-10-10
Nephrotic syndrome (NS) - characterized by heavy glomerular protein loss
(proteinuria), edema, hypoalbuminemia, and hyperlipidemia - has diverse causes
and frequently leads to chronic kidney disease. This E-book encompasses
articles on a variety of topics in NS, including a historical perspective on
understanding and treatment of NS, followed by state-of-the-art reviews of the
molecular pathomechanisms, clinical outcomes, as well as current and emerging
treatment strategies for NS. We hope that this comprehensive review will help
to reduce the gaps between the research and the day-to-day care of patients
with NS and inspire new research efforts towards updating and expanding the
treatment armamentarium for the future.
Harwood-Nuss' Clinical Practice of Emergency Medicine Allan B. Wolfson
2012-09-11 Organized for easy reference, this comprehensive, concise, and
clinically focused text covers all aspects of emergency medicine. Chapters
follow a consistent, structured format—clinical presentation, differential
diagnosis, evaluation, management, and disposition with highlighted critical
interventions and common pitfalls. In this edition, the Pain and Pain
Management section is now at the front of the book, since a large percentage of
emergency department patients present with pain-related complaints. The Trauma
section now follows the High-Risk Chief Complaint section. A new two-color
design will help readers find critical elements of each chapter easily. A
companion Website will include the fully searchable text, more than 400 selfassessment questions with answers, and additional images and tables.
Pediatric nephrology Ellis D. Avner 2016
Paediatric Nephrology Lesley Rees 2012-06-28 Paediatric Nephrology is designed
to help the reader understand and manage any condition affecting the kidney in
childhood. It is pocket-sized to give easy reference in the clinical setting
and highlights the important issues for quick use. From history taking and
urinalysis, electrolyte management, acute kidney injury and transplantation,
all aspects are covered in this concise yet comprehensive guide to this
specialist area. It is an invaluablereference for both the general
paediatrician and the specialist on: · history taking and examination,
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urinalysis and radiological investigations; · the management of acute
emergencies such asfluid, electrolyte and acid-base imbalances and acute renal
failure; · renal problems in the neonate; · issues involving immunology,
dialysis, vaccination and drug prescribing; · key areas, such as chronic kidney
disease, transplantation, and acute kidney injury. The appendix provides useful
additional information and protocols. This new edition is up-to-date and
evidence-based when possible. Tables and equations direct readers tothe use of
relevant medication and drug dosages.
Pediatric Nephrology for Primary Care Amin J. Barakat 2009 In the present
health care environment, primary care physicians are under pressure to refer
fewer patients to specialists. They are expected to perform more diagnostic
studies and treat more patients who have renal disease than ever before.As part
of the for Primary Care line, this new resource will help primary care
physicians diagnose and treat children with uncomplicated kidney problems and
advise physicians when to refer to a specialist.
Pocket Paediatrics Christopher O'Callaghan 2004 This pocket-sized guide covers
all of the common conditions and emergency situations that typically occur in
general and neonatal pediatrics. Covers all common conditions and emergency
information. Pocket-sized for convenience. Revises and updates all information.
Adds 8 additional contributors for well-rounded perspectives. Offers expanded
neonatal coverage. Features the latest drug dosage recommendations. Provides
more illustrations for clearer guidance. With 8 additional contributing
experts.
The Harriet Lane Handbook Harriet Lane Service 2017-05-01
Pediatric Nephrology Malcolm Alexander Holliday 1994
Pediatric nephrology vol 2 Ellis Avner 2009
Cystogenesis Jong Hoon Park 2016-10-12 Autosomal Dominant Polycystic Kidney
Disease (ADPKD) is a highly prevalent hereditary renal disorder in which fluidfilled cysts are appeared in both kidneys. Main causative genes of ADPKD are
PKD1 and PKD2, encoding for polycystin-1 (PC1) and polycystin-2 (PC2)
respectively. Those proteins are localized on primary cilia and function as
mechanosensor in response to the fluid flow, translating mechanistic stimuli
into calcium signaling. With mutations either of PKD1 or PKD2, hyper-activated
renal tubular epithelial cell proliferation is observed, followed by disrupted
calcium homeostasis and aberrant intracellular cyclic AMP (cAMP) accumulation.
Increased cell proliferation with fluid secretion leads to the development of
thousands of epithelial-lined, fluid-filled cysts in kidneys. It is also
accompanied by interstitial inflammation, fibrosis, and finally reaching endstage renal disease (ESRD). In human ADPKD, the age at which renal failure
typically occurs is later in life, however no specific targeted medications are
available to cure ADPKD. Recently, potential therapeutic targets or surrogate
diagnostic biomarkers for ADPKD are proposed with the advances in the
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understanding of ADPKD pathogenesis, and some of them were attempted for
clinical trials. Herein, we will summarize genetic and epi-genetic molecular
mechanisms in ADPKD progression, and overview the currently available
biomarkers or potential therapeutic reagents suggested.
Pediatric Hypertension Joseph Flynn 2013-06-26 The field of pediatric
hypertension has undergone important changes in the time since the second
edition of Pediatric Hypertension published. Much new information on
hypertension in the young has become available. Previous chapters have been
fully revised and new chapters have been added to cover important topics of
recent interest such as consensus recommendations, the prevalence of
hypertension in the young due to the obesity epidemic, studies of
antihypertensive agents, and ambulatory blood pressure monitoring. Pediatric
Hypertension, Third Edition is a comprehensive volume featuring 38 chapters
covering the breadth of the current knowledge. It is divided into four
sections: Regulation of Blood Pressure in Children; Assessment of Blood
Pressure in Children: Measurement, Normative Data, Epidemiology; and
Hypertension in Children: Predictors, Risk Factors, and Special Populations;
Evaluation and Management of Pediatric Hypertension. Filled with the most upto-date information, Pediatric Hypertension, Third Edition is an invaluable
resource for clinicians and researchers interested in childhood hypertension.
Organogenesis of the Kidney Lauri Saxen 1987-04-16 Although this description of
a model system for cell differentation and organogenesis emphasizes the
mammalian kidney, detailed coverage is also given to the development of the
transient excretory organs.
American Academy of Pediatrics Textbook of Pediatric Care Thomas K. McInerny
2009 AAP Textbook of pediatric Care: Tools for Practice is a comprehensive
resource of tools to use in general pediatric practice. A stand-alone volume or
as a companion to AAP Textbook of Pediatric Care, a comprehensive and
innovative pediatric textbook based on Hoekelman's Primary Pediatric Care, this
all-new book focuses on the core components of pediatric care including:
*Engaging patients and family (educational tools, behavior modification
support) * Decision support for clinicians in the form of 1)
assessment/screening tools and 2) guideline tools (such as decision charts,
automated entry sets, etc) * Enhancing coordination of care in the practice and
in the community * Public health advocacy
Experimental Models for Renal Diseases G.A. Herrera 2011-01-14 Our
understanding of the pathogenesis of renal diseases and the ability to
accurately classify and diagnose them has improved considerably over the last
two decades. Until now, however, this information has not been available in a
single, up-to-date and succinct yet comprehensive source. The publication at
hand aims at filling this gap, condensing a vast amount of information into
easily accessible chapters.After a discussion of basic concepts and principles
of renal tissue reactions to injurious agents using a specific cell/compartment
approach, a multitude of disorders are looked at, including renal interstitial
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fibrosis, glomerulosclerosis, various forms of glomerulonephritis and
nephropathy, amyloidosis and renal Fanconi syndrome. Some of the chapters
address controversial subjects, reporting the current situation and showing
areas of future potential research interest. At the end of many of the
contributions, a summary is provided, often in the form of a chart to
facilitate the understanding of the information and to make it most useful for
didactic purposes.This book is intended for students of various disciplines, as
well as clinicians and investigators and all those trying to correlate basic
research information with clinical issues.
Pediatric Kidney Disease Denis F. Geary 2017-02-16 The new edition of this
valuable clinical resource offers a state of the art, comprehensive review on
every clinical condition encountered in pediatric nephrology. International
experts present the latest knowledge on epidemiology, diagnosis, management,
and prognosis in one concise, clinically focused text, in which care has been
taken to couple just the right amount of "need-to-know" basic science with
practical clinical guidance that will enable the reader to make efficient,
informed decisions. The topics covered include: disorders of renal development,
glomerular disorders, the kidney and systemic disease, renal tubular disorders,
tubulointerstitial disease, urinary tract disorders, acute kidney injury,
hypertension, chronic and end-stage renal disease, and renal replacement
therapy. The full-color, highly visual, meticulously crafted format will ensure
that the practitioner is able to source and apply information with remarkable
ease.
Manual of Pediatric Nephrology Kishore D. Phadke 2013-12-13 This manual will
meet the everyday needs of the wide range of medical professionals who play a
role in the treatment of children referred to hospital because of renal
disease. It is an easy-to-use, portable guide that will assist pediatricians,
residents, and trainees in making prompt first-level management decisions. It
will also prove invaluable for the adult nephrologists who care for children in
many developing countries, and will serve as a teaching guide for experts when
training non-subspecialists. Individual sections are devoted to the evaluation
of renal disease; fluid, electrolyte, and acid-base disorders; glomerular
diseases; tubular disorders; congenital, inherited, and urological disorders;
consequences of renal disease; and miscellaneous topics. The text is in a
bulleted format with tables and algorithms wherever possible, making it
straightforward and easy to read. An appendix includes further important
information such as normal values, drug dosages, and drug nephrotoxicity.
Pediatric Nephrology Ellis D. Avner 2009
Oxford Desk Reference Jonathan Barratt 2008-11-27 "Clinical nephrology is an
evolving specialty in which the amount of available information is growing
daily, and is spread across a myriad of books, journals, and websites. The
Oxford Desk Reference: Nephrology is an essential resource which brings this
information together in an easy-to-use format enabling the reader to access it
when they need it most." "This book combines up-to-date, relevant, and
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evidence-based information on the management of renal disease. It is designed
so that each subject forms a self-contained topic, laid out with the key aim of
providing rapid and easy access to information. It should be consulted in the
clinic or ward setting for guidance on the optimum management of a particular
condition." "With chapters written by an international group of leading figures
within the field, this book is an essential resource for all nephrologists and
allied professionals." --Book Jacket.
Clinical Paediatric Nephrology Nicholas J. A. Webb 2003 This highly acclaimed
book deals with all the key kidney, ureter and bladder problems likely to be
encountered by the non-specialist paediatrician and paediatric nephrologist.
The book adopts an evidence-based, problem solving approach and focuses on
presenting clinical symptoms rather than being disease oriented. Emphasis is
placed on differential diagnosis, evaluation and treatment. Where no evidence
is available or where controversy exists, a clear opinion on the most
appropriate treatment is provided. For this completely revised and updated
edition over half of the text is revised. New chapters have been added on
psychosocial care principles, drug prescribing in children and paediatric
nephrology in the third world. Certain chapters have been condensed for clarity
and other chapters have been combined to facilitate practical use. This edition
is based around practical guidelines and contributions have been collected from
international experts in the field. The chapters contain key point boxes
highlighting the important take-home messages. The well-structured text is
ideal for trainee and non-specialist paediatricians, for psediatric
nephrologists and for nephrologists and urologists with an interest in
children. This book is undoubtedly regarded as "the" paediatric nephrology
textbook to be held of the shelves of all General Paediatric departmental
libraries.
Pediatric Nephrology Ellis D. Avner 2009-08-20 Here is an extensive update of
Pediatric Nephrology, which has become the standard reference text in the
field. It is global in perspective and reflects the international group of
editors, who are well-recognized experts in pediatric nephrology. Within this
text, the development of kidney structure and function is followed by detailed
and comprehensive chapters on all childhood kidney diseases.
Pediatric Nephrology Stephen I. Alexander 2011
Pediatric Nephrology Mitchell I. Rubin 1975
Fluid, Electrolyte, and Acid-base Physiology Mitchell L. Halperin 1999 This
popular reference offers well-balanced coverage of fluid, electrolyte, and
acid-base disorders. Thorough without going into extraneous detail, it
synthesizes key theoretical and clinical information in a way that is easy to
understand and apply. The 3rd Edition presents the most recent discoveries
about molecular biology...acute and chronic hyponatremia...endogenous acid
production...and much more. Presents the very latest advances in knowledge
about molecular biology; acute and chronic hyponatremia; endogenous acid
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production; Bartters and Gittelmans syndromes; the concentrating mechanism of
the renal medulla; the production and purpose of GI organic acid, cerebral salt
wasting, and much more. Begins each section with a concise overview of basic
physiology, followed by discussions of the associated disorders pathophysiology
and management. Incorporates relevant information on energy metabolism and
endocrine, gastrointestinal, respiratory, and cardiovascular physiology.
Features a consistent, user-friendly formatwith diagnostic algorithms and
explicit treatment guidelinesto make reference easy. Includes numerous case
studies (more than ever in this New Edition) that illustrate how key management
principles are applied in practice.
Clinical Pediatric Nephrology Kanwal Kher 2016-11-25 The third edition of a
bestseller, this book provides insight from a wide array of international
contributors in the field of pediatric nephrology. Copiously illustrated with
photomicrographs and clinical diagrams, the third edition reflects current
advances in the field. Each chapter contains a set of questions, directed at
helping fellows succeed at the American Pediatric Nephrology Board examination.
New information for this edition includes changes in treatment options for
hyponatremia, and updates on hyperparathyroidism and transplantation. Text
boxes highlight important "take home points" throughout the chapters. Clinical
Pediatric Nephrology, Third Edition will be a valuable reference for clinicians
in nephrology, pediatrics and urology, and any professional involved in the
care of children with renal diseases seeking a reliable contemporary text.
Acute Kidney Injury: It’s Not Just Acute, and It’s Not Just the Kidneys
Danielle Elise Soranno 2022-01-07
Practical Procedures in Pediatric Nephrology Subal Kumar Pradhan 2017-05-31 A
practical guide to the diagnosis and management of renal disorders in children.
Each chapter is presented as a series of challenging case scenarios with
detailed analysis of symptoms and signs, laboratory data, differential
diagnosis, and management. A bibliography is included after each set of
clinical cases. The book covers current ‘hot topics’ including nuclear
medicine, diary for assessment of voiding disorders, renal biopsy tissue,
research methodology, biostatistics, and drug therapy in kidney disease. The
book is highly illustrated with anatomical artwork, radiological images, tables
and clinical urinary histopathological plates. Key points Practical guide to
diagnosis and management of renal disorders in children Chapters presented as
series of challenging case scenarios Discusses current ‘hot topics’ Highly
illustrated with anatomical artwork, radiological images, tables and urinary
histological plates
Pediatric Nephrology On-the-go (Fourth Edition) Hui-kim Yap 2021-09-14
Pediatric Nephrology On-The-Go aims to be a hands-on and practical reference
for pediatricians, pediatric nephrologists, dialysis nurses and physicians in
training. This book is a compilation of the protocols and guidelines that are
used in daily practice at the Shaw-NKF-NUH Children's Kidney Centre at the Khoo
Teck Puat - National University Children's Medical Institute, Singapore. This
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book focuses mainly on the diagnostic approach and management of conditions
seen in children with kidney disease.This 4th Edition contain extensive updates
and revision to all chapters. There are 7 new chapters in the edition,
encompassing key topics such as glomerulonephritis associated with antineutrophil cytoplasmic antibody (ANCA) positive vasculitis, membranous
nephropathy, neurogenic bladder, immunosuppressive medications, Anti-CD20
monoclonal antibody therapy, recurrent focal segmental glomerulosclerosis post
kidney transplantation and prolonged intermittent kidney replacement therapy
(PIKRT).
Nelson Essentials of Pediatrics E-Book Karen Marcdante 2018-02-27 Part of the
highly regarded Nelson family of pediatric references, Nelson Essentials of
Pediatrics, 8th Edition, is a concise, focused resource for medical students,
pediatric residents, PAs, and nurse practitioners. Ideal for pediatric
residencies, clerkships, and exams, this 8th Edition offers a readable, fullcolor format; high-yield, targeted chapters; and new features that make it even
more user-friendly for today’s in-training professionals or practitioners.
Focuses on the core knowledge you need to know, while also providing complete
coverage of recent advances in pediatrics. Coverage includes normal childhood
growth and development, as well as the diagnosis, management, and prevention of
common pediatric diseases and disorders. Includes new Pearls for Practitioners
bullets at the end of each section, providing key clinical points and treatment
information. Features well written, high-yield coverage throughout, following
COMSEP curriculum guidelines relevant to your pediatric clerkship or rotation.
Uses a full-color format with images and numerous new tables throughout, so you
can easily visualize complex information. Provides real-world insights from
chapter authors who are also Clerkship Directors, helping you gain the
knowledge and skills necessary to succeed both in caring for patients and in
preparing for clerkship or in-service examinations
Comprehensive Pediatric Nephrology E-Book Denis F. Geary 2008-05-16 This new
clinical resource brings you a state-of-the-art comprehensive review on every
clinical condition encountered in pediatric nephrology in one concise,
clinically focused text. International experts provide you with the latest on
epidemiology, diagnosis, investigations, management, and prognosis for a full
range of pediatric kidney disorders. A full-color, highly visual, meticulously
crafted format, makes this material remarkably easy for you to access and
apply. Comprehensive Pediatric Nephrology also serves as an ideal resource for
board review study for the ABP subspecialty boards in pediatric nephrology.
Just the right amount of "need-to-know" basic science coupled with practical
clinical guidance for every disorder helps you make efficient, informed
decisions. The book provides a much needed update on the genetic origins of
pediatric kidney disorders. Chapters about glomerulonephritis, nephrotic
syndrome, and tubular disorders provide an orientation in the pathophysiology,
differential diagnosis, and treatment of these heterogeneous disease entities.
Disease specific chapters include diagnostic work-up, laboratory evaluation,
and management of disorders and complications, making this necessary
information readily accessible. The prevention and management of pediatric
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chronic renal failure and its complications are comprehensively covered in many
detailed chapters. Four chapters devoted to childhood hypertension offer you
insights into an increasingly prevalent condition among pediatric patients so
you can treat them more effectively. A chapter on the role of the
interventional radiologist in pediatric nephrology keeps you apprised of the
latest advances in a key area in the field. The function of complementary and
alternative medicine in patients with renal disease is reviewed for the first
time in a standard pediatric nephrology textbook. A consistent organization
throughout and a full-color layout lets you find diagnostic guidance quickly.
Pediatric Hypertension: Update Ibrahim F. Shatat 2018-11-16
Practical Algorithms in Pediatric Nephrology Israel Zelikovic 2008-01-01
Medical textbooks are mainly oriented by body systems, disease or diagnosis,
yet practicing physicians are confronted with patients' complaints in the form
of symptoms, physical signs or laboratory abnormalities, from which they are
expected to reach a diagnosis and proceed with treatment.This book is meant as
a pragmatic text for use at the patient's bedside. It classifies common
clinical symptoms and signs, laboratory abnormalities and issues of management
as they present themselves in daily practice. Special emphasis is given to new
knowledge that has accumulated on the molecular pathophysiology and molecular
genetics of various kidney diseases in order to deepen and strengthen the
practical approach to common problems in pediatric nephrology.Aimed at an
audience of general and family practitioners, pediatricians and trainees who
are not exposed on a day-to-day basis to pediatric nephrology problems, it
provides a logical, concise and cost-effective approach from which they can
profit and acquire medical reasoning.
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